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Foundation

June 2, 2008

Frank Fors)4h
Trcasurer
The Adzona Tedtorial Company

of Rough Riders and winter Range
416 E. Desert Rinch Rord
Phoenix, Arizona 85086

Dear Frank,

On behalf of the Second Amendment Foundation I want to thank all of you for the
$1,000,00 contribution to help fund our impo.tant projects and activities.

we will use the thousand dollarc to help fund our 2008 Cun Rights Policy
Conference to be held at the Sheridan Crescent Hotel on Sept. 26, 27, 28 in Phoenix,
Arizona.

It will be our pleasure to list both the Winter Range and The Arizona Territorial
Company of Rough Ride6 as conributors to the event.

I would also like to extend a peNonal invitation to you and all of you! associates
to attend the Cun Rights Policy Conference. Enclosed you will find a fliers with
registmtion information. If you need more please feel free to copy them.

Again, thanks for all your help and support.

Sincercly,

,4t"---
/ Alan M. cottlieb
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